BSNL EA MEETS DGM(A) on 29-08-02

As a follow up of the meeting with Sr.Officers of the Circle including the CGMT on 27-08-2002 the Association representatives held further discussion on 29-08-2002 with DGM (Admn.) .The following points are discussed 

(1) filling up of the vacant JAG posts, the total number of sanctioned posts and the working strength of the JAG officers in the Circle would be assessed for filling up all the remaining posts. The DGM (Admn.)is on the job, which is expected to be completed on 02-09-2002. The orders are expected shortly.

(2) Filling up of DEs vacancies 

Consequent on the non-availability of Cables the number of man month posts would have to be reassessed once again. The exercise will be taken up by the administration immediately. The Assn also promised to assist in the process. After review all the vacant posts will be filled up.

(3) Orders for Sr.SDEs.

 

The case of issuing necessary orders for non-functional 


up-gradation of SDEs who have completed 12 years of 


service was also taken up by the Assn. DGM (Admn.) 


promised positive action and assured that orders would 

be issued after completion the required DPC within a month’s time.

The meeting concluded on a very cordial note.

